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Pickin? in the Park next weekend

	Pickin' in the park, sponsored by Holmes Appliances and Music Shop in downtown Shelburne and Town of Shelburne, will take

place next weekend, July 26 ? 28th at Fiddle Park.

?We hope you come and enjoy our first annual pickin' weekend,? said Greg Holmes. ?We hope to have lots of music,  horseshoes,

and a ?trailer trash' yard sale on Saturday.?

Fiddle Park is located south of Hwy 89 on Amaranth 2nd Line. There is parking for 500 trailers with rough camping ? no hydro or

water. The site does feature a dumping station and the main building has hot showers and a snack bar, which will be run by the

Shelburne Kinettes.

The Shelburne Lions Club will be there with two large tents for cover during the event.

The cost of the weekend is $25 per person and includes camping.

There will be an admissions price of $10 for non campers.

All proceeds will be going to the betterment of fiddle park, towards the development of a permanent structure to hot future events.
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